
 

 

 

 

CLARIFICATION NOTE NO. 1 – CLARIFICATION REQUEST 

 

 

To: 

 

All Prospective Interested Parties 

Ref. no.: 

 

EOI 0001/2025  

Subject: 

 

EOI for the Provision of Various Services to the HA – Issue 2  

Date: 7th April 2025 

 

Reference is made to the above-captioned EOI for which the deadline for submission of offers 

is 11th April 2025 at noon.  Hereunder please find Clarifications, which areconstrued to form 

an integral part of the EOI Document. 

 

 

Question 1: 

With respect to the PI being requested, my insurance provider has informed me that they cannot 

quote a limit with a different aggregate and that any one occurrence and in the aggregate shall 

always be the same. 

 

Answer 1:   

No. The PI limit should be as stated in Item 15. Of the EOI document. 

 

 

Question 2: 

In the event that a perit is assigned a commission, would the perit have the option to refuse the 

commission? If so, is the perit required to provide a justification for declining the assignment? 

 

Answer 2:   

Yes, a justification for declining would need to be given. 

 

 

All other EOI documents, conditions and requirements, which are not superseded by this 

clarification remain in place. 
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